
 

 

 
 

Town of Merton, Waukesha County, Wisconsin 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
October 23, 2017 
6:30 P.M. Monday 

 
Notice is hereby given that on Monday, October 23, 2017 at 6:30 p.m., at 
the Town of Merton Town Hall, at W314 N7624 Hwy 83 North Lake, WI a 
PUBLIC HEARING on the 2018 ANNUAL FEE FOR REMOVAL OF SOLID WASTE, 
REFUSE AND RECYCLABLES FROM SINGLE-FAMILY AND TWO TO FOUR-
FAMILY PROPERTIES will be held. 

 
 
 
Donna Hann 
Town Clerk 
October 11, 2016  
 


